NORTHEAST NEIGHBORS AND FRIENDS
BOARD MEETING JULY 3, 2010

Meeting was called to order by Norm Kamm, Vice Chair, at 9:00 a.m. at Dahl’s on East
33 Street. In attendance were Norm Kamm, Carole Westbrook, Lorraine Eldredge and
Marge Ramsey. Linda Westergaard and Valerie Madison were absent.

At our meeting on Tuesday, we will have Doug from Polk County Services. Norm sent
notice to the Des Moines Register regarding the speaker.

Lorraine had contacted Amy from the church regarding helping with National Night Out
at Amy's church. She has only had contact with her once.

Discussion followed on speakers we should have for our September meeting. We
decided that we would like to have someone on self defense or practical protective
measures for all people. We did not know who to contact so thought we would bring it
up at the next meeting in hopes that Linda who know who to contact regarding these
subjects.

Our next meeting will be held on Tuesday, July 6. There will be no meeting in August
because of Natfional Night Out.

Meeting was adjourned at 9:30 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Marge Ramsey
Secretary/Treasurer



